
Bea Claydon 

From: Bea Claydon 
Sent: 
To : ‘dokquarrystone@eircom .net’ 
Subject: YOUR W A S T E  L ICENCE APPLICATION 
Attachments: Notification+-+Re+Article+l4( 2)bii.pdf 

24 August 201 1 12:lO 

As requested in your phone call this morning, I have attached our letter to Mr  Muiris O’Suileabhain, dated 12 August 
2011. 

Regards 
Bea 

Bea Claydon 
P rogra m m e 0 ffi cer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 

Environmental Protection Agency 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
CO Wexford 
Tel: 053 9160600 
Direct Line: 053 9170732 
b.claydon@epa.ie 

1 


